To : SMMUSD ISPE 2019-2020
From: Gene Shapiro, RCA, Santa Monica AYSO

Re: CPR and First Aid certification requirement

Dear sir/madam

The ISPE application for 2019-2020 ISPE includes request for First Aid and CPR certification of training
staff.

We were not aware that this documentation will be required this year.

As a result, we will set up a CPR course for our Coaching Staff and have them CPR certified early
summer.

We will provide the required credentials as soon as they are available.

Please allow applications to be accepted and other certifications will be forwarded to you as soon as
possible.

Thank you I

Gene Shapiro

RCA, Santa Monica AYSO



